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PIZZA PARTY RAVES:

The 1st Student Assistant Appreciation Pizza Party was a great success.  Supervisors from all 
departments and branches brought mounds of desserts, helped to set up and serve the students.  Chris 
and Pam welcomed the students and thanked them for all their work during the year.  Graduates were 
congratulated and asked to keep in touch.  Everyone enjoyed themselves.  This may become a 
semi-annual event.  Thanks to everyone that contributed by setting up, serving, bringing desserts or 
staffing the circulation desks so the students and their supervisors could attend.

Jeanne Horn

SUNY LA: 

SUNY LA is quickly approaching!  Susan Werner is reminding all that the deadline for the registration form 
and payment is Friday, May 9. 

TRAVEL REPORT:  A report by Nathan Baum is attached.
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PERSONNEL NEWS:  

Three presidential grants have recently been awarded to several of our librarians, Elaine for developing 
an online curriculum materials center; Janet for the Asian-American film series; and Godlind & Janet for 
the development of an interactive web tutorial.  The total received by all is $17,500.  These are wonderful 
achievements!  More information will follow in the next Home Page.




